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7 SCOTTISH FUTURES TRUST (AN104-2012) 
 
This Agenda Note has also been submitted to the Education Committee. 
 
Dundee City Council has been invited, along with all other local authorities, to bid for the development 
of new school buildings as part of Phase 3 of the Scottish Schools for the Future programme.  
Applications need to be submitted to the Scottish Futures Trust (SFT) by 23 July 2012. 
 
The committee is asked to approve that a bid  be made to SFT as part of Phase 3 for a new build 
programme and shared campus in the Strathmartine area to include: 
 

• a new Baldragon Academy; and 

• a new Sidlaw View Primary School, integrated with Jessie Porter Nursery School 
 
In principle, if the bid is successful, SFT will commit two-thirds of the cost of the secondary part of the 
agreed project, and potentially half of the primary and nursery part, and will expect the local authority 
to provide the balance of funding. 
 
If the Committee agree to this project being submitted, it is proposed that the outcome of the bid and a 
more detailed proposal be reported back to Committee in due course. 
 
 


